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Program summary: 

Mr. Richard and Mr. Paul from Stiching Pater Schlooz (SPS) foundation Netherlands visited Tamil 

Nadu on the 29th of February 2020. The visitors had come to India (Tamil Nadu) to visit a few projects 

in which the agency supporting the people through funding.  

 

Don Bosco Social Service Society- Basin Bridge: 

The members from the SPS agency visited the Don Bosco Social Service Society (DBSSS) for the 

micro-credit distribution for women self-help group members at Basin Bridge. SPS and Rotary club 

joined together for the micro-credit distribution for the self-help women group. 

 

 

 



 

 

Distribution of microcredit amount for Self-help group women 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Women Self Help Group 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Happy faces with a cheque of micro credit 

Totally 55 women who received micro credit from Mr. Richard and Mr. Paul 



 

 

Meeting with Self - Help group members 

Some beneficiaries from the self-help group who came forward and shared their economic condition 

of the families and the way they are going to invest the amount in some sort of business.  The agency 

members also have got a clear understanding of the beneficiaries and purpose of receiving microcredit 

which helps them become self-employed. New ideas have been proposed by the Rotary club members 

to develop their business. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Pope John’s Garden: 

Mr. Paul and Mr. Richard had visited Pope John’s Garden on 01-03-2020  for meeting the people 

with leprosy and HIV. They were part of the small welcome program arranged by the children. Gift 

distribution had taken place followed by the welcome program. 

 

 

        

 

 

 

Mr Richard & Mr Paul with Fr Edwin Vasanth & Fr Joe Prabu 



 

 

Welcoming 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Gift distribution for the children and old people with Hansen disease  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Provided Wheelchairs for the Hansen disease affected people 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Not all of us can do great things. But we can do small 

things with great love   

-Mother Teresa 



 

 

Polur ITI: 

The agency members visited Don Bosco Agrotech (Polur ITI) on 02-03-2020  which was founded 

by Fr. Schlooz and overviewed the institution. Fr Paul Mark welcomed the members and taken them 

to all the departments and explained the different activities of the institution. Students from all the 

department brought up their interventions and explained how they work. After the visitation, the 

visitors had a meeting with Fr paul Mark about the tentative grade of the institution given by the core 

grading committee.   
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Mr Paul & Richard With Fr Schlooz Statue at Polur ITI 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

During Polur ITI visitation 

Solar system installation and its contribution to the environment and institution had been discussed 

during the visitation. The electric department also visited by the members and circuit of the electricity 

for the institution had been discussed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Nedungadu: 

The Members visited Don Bosco Higher Secondary School Nedungadu on 03-03-2020 and had a 

meeting with Fr. Principal also discussed about the development of the institution. The members also 

had visited all the classrooms to see the present condition of the school building and students learning 

environment.  

 

  

 

 

 

Warm Welcome by the 

staff 



 

 
 



 

 

View of the present condition of School 

 

 



 

 

Front View of the School 



 

 

Inside of the Class Rooms 

 



 

 

New School Building 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Requesting.. 

The present condition of the school is in a critical stage which is not safe for the children to study. 

We need support to improve the safe learning environment for the students. Be part of us as we 

endeavor to build one more floor on the existing school building to create a safe learning environment 

for our students. After building one more floor in the present school building the students will be 

shifted to the new school and study in a classrooms where they will have a safe environment.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you 

  Come Again…. 


